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Announcements & 
Event Reminders 
 

The next trip planned, fol-
lowing some reorganisa-
tion, is to Old Trafford 
Cricket Ground on 22nd 
May to watch Lancashire 
play cricket and participate 
in lots of fun activities. Let-
ter to follow soon! 

Spelling Shed 

We would be grateful if 
you could encourage your 
children to try out the 
Spelling Shed—many have 
already done so and really 
enjoyed it! 

Swimming recommences as 
normal next week, until 
further notice.  

 

Please remember that all children 
are required to read daily and 
add to their reading records 

 

Next week we will be working on creating 
non-chronological reports about aspects of 
Ancient Egyptian life. 

In maths we will be working on comparing 
and ordering decimals. 

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Topic Task 
Thank you for all the novel and imaginative ways in which the children modelled the digestive system! Our next 
homework, due in on 10th May, is related to our topic on the Ancient Egyptians. We would like the children to make 
an Egyptian artefact of some kind. This could be a model sarcophagus, a chariot, a canopic jar (no real organs 
please!), a death mask or a scroll—we leave it entirely up to their imaginations. We would like to have a museum in 
school on the week commencing 13th May, which all the classes will visit so we would also like each ’exhibit’ to be 
tagged with a description of what it is, and what it was used for.   

English & Maths 

This week’s spellings: 

synagogue     tongue 

vague      boutique 

cheque      grotesque 

mosque      plaque 

picturesque     technique 

Los flores de           Spring flowers 

Los narciscos daffodils 


